
Status of the Revitalization of 
LALLOA Governing Documents 

The LALLOA Board has made the decision to suspend work on the MRTA 
Revitalization process.  This decision was reached due to finances and 
administrative issues we encountered with the Florida State Department of 
Economic Opportunity.  However, while this process is suspended, there are 
options open to us.  At the November 2022 meeting, three options were 
discussed and one was accepted.  

LALLOA will be forming a new Entity/Org under the LALLOA umbrella to 
manage secured access to the Lakes and collect income by charging for keys 
to the boat ramps until such time as the MRTA Revitalization process is 
completed.  This option would be voluntary and lake access would continue 
to be restricted to the Lake Lot Owners.   

For further details click here where you will find an outline of why LALLOA 
started the Revitalization process, what has happened in the past 2 years as 
well as details on the option selected.  

Information about membership into the new Lake Lot Owners Access & 
Privacy Organization will be mailed to all Lake Lot Owners in April 2023. The 
organization’s Charter is available when you click here.  You are encouraged 
to attend the monthly board meetings where your questions can be 
addressed.  Additionally, you can email your questions to 
LakeasburyLOA@gmail.com. 

 

https://lakeasbury.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/FINAL_MARTA_ProjectOptions_032223.pdf
https://lakeasbury.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023LLOAP_Charter.pdf

